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Slocombe, John <John.Slocombe@valero.com>
Sunday, March 7, 2010 9:43 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
The New 10% Leverage Rule for Forex Trading

I was originally from England. Their currency trading volume is almost double that of the USA’s. If this rule comes into play I
fear that this overregulation will hobble the Forex industry here in the USA and drive traders overseas. Please be careful. In
the land of the free here, please allow the talented to get out of the ordinary or ghetto and succeed.

Yours Sincerely

John Slocombe
iohnslocombe@vahoo.com
707 745 0418


